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Defending Patients’ Access to Medical Marijuana!  
 
 www.SafeAccessNow.org 

         Americans for Safe Access 

 October 20, 2005 
 
John Shaw 
City Attorney 
City of Garden Grove 
P.O. Box 3070 
Garden Grove, CA 92842 
 
 Re: People v. Felix Kha, Case No. GG98995 (GGPD reference number: 05-1084) 
 
Dear Mr. Shaw: 
 
     I wrote to you on September 19, 2005, regarding the status of the marijuana seized from 
medical marijuana patient Felix Kha on June 9, 2005, and ordered returned to him by the Superior 
Court on September 1, 2005.  (See Attached).  Because you have not responded to that letter, I 
write again to determine whether the City of Garden Grove Police will continue to refuse to abide 
the court order. 
 
     While I would prefer to resolve this matter amicably, I would like to inform you that we are 
prepared to initiate contempt proceedings in the Superior Court if the City of Garden Grove Police 
do not soon notify me of its intent to honor the attached court order for the return of property.  If 
we are required to litigate this matter by way of a contempt proceeding, we will be seeking costs 
and attorney’s fees pursuant to subsection 1218(a) of the Code of Civil Procedure. 
      
 Sincerely, 
 
     
 
  
 Joseph D. Elford 
 Staff Attorney 
 Americans for Safe Access 
 (415) 573-7842 
 
cc:  Joseph M. Polisar, Chief of Police 

1700 Shattuck Ave. #317 
Berkeley, CA 94709 

www.SafeAccessNow.org 
Phone: 510-486-8083 

Fax: 510-486-8090 


